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MEMORANDUM 

To: Max Royle, City Manager 

From: William Tredik, P.E., Public Works Director 

Date: November 1, 2021 

Subject: Ocean Walk Subdivision Resiliency Improvements 
Presentation of Drainage Analysis by Matthews Design Group 

Matthews Design Group will present their drainage analysis findings for Ocean Walk 
Subdivision Resiliency Improvements 


